
 

 

 

 

Judgement of Labour Court on matter of picketing 
 

The PSA sadly noted the judgement handed down by the Labour Court on the interdict application of the 

GPW. The Court ruled in favour of the GPW and declared the intended picketing by the PSA unlawful. 

The PSA has been interdicted and restrained from embarking on and participating in picketing in relation 

to the matter in dispute.  

 

The judgement is being considered in consultation with the PSA’s legal team to assess options available 

to the PSA and its members. Members will be advised as soon as a legal opinion has been received and 

a decision on the matter has been taken.   
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